
© POWELL CUSTOM HOMES,L.L.C. 
P.O. Box 605 
48962 24th Street 
Mattawan, Ml 49071 

March 16, 2018 

DEQ Air Quality Division 

Attention: Amanda Chapel 

Telephone (269) 668-5227 
Fax (269) 668-5208 

This letter is to address the attached violation notice dated February 7, 2018 for a 
violation that occurred on February 1, 2018. We are guilty of burning new construction 
waste materials on the site where the violation occurred. Powell Custom Homes is now 
aware that burning construction materials is a violation of the Michigan Open Burning 
Act. Starting immediately and in the future, Powell Custom Homes will dispose of their 
construction material waste in dumpsters. We typically use Best Way Disposal's services. 

Thank you 

~~/~ 
Randy Powell 
Powell Custom Homes 
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www.powellcustomhomes.com 


